
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

* CHANGE IN LOCATION FOR SPANIER v. FREEH HEARING* 

 

May 16, 2014 

 

 

HARRISBURG – There is a change in location for the Pennsylvania Superior Court hearing for 
the Graham B. Spanier v. Louis J. Freeh et al. case on Wednesday, May 21, at 1 p.m. in 
Philadelphia. 

The hearing will now be held in Courtroom 653 in City Hall. It had formerly been scheduled for 
the Penn Mutual Building on Walnut St. 

Judge Jack A. Panella will preside over the three-judge panel, which will also include Judges 
Anne E. Lazarus and Patricia H. Jenkins. The argument session is scheduled to last one-half 
hour. 

Media seating will begin at approximately 12:45 p.m. At 12:55 p.m. all unfilled seats will be 
given to those waiting, on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Cameras are not allowed in the courtroom, but will be allowed in the building. Reporters will be 
permitted to bring their cellphones, laptops and tablets into the courtroom, but these may only 
be used for note-taking purposes. 

No transmissions from the courtroom are allowed. Those found violating that policy will be 
immediately escorted from the courtroom. 
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